
LINCOLN PERIODONTICS    Welcomes You! 
 
DUE TO COVID-19 please help us with the following PRECAUTIONARY 
HEALTH MEASURES for the safety of our patients, staff, and community -- 
 

 if possible, upon arrival PLEASE wait in your car, you can call or text that you 
are here – we will then inform you when we are ready to see you 

 
 PLEASE if possible, come to your appointment by yourself.  If you have others 
with you, we ask that they remain in the car during your appointment or if they 
leave, that they give us their cell number so that we can contact them if 
needed 

 
 PLEASE if possible, wear a mask upon entry and departure from the office 

 
 PLEASE use the hand sanitizer when you enter the office – if you leave the 
office and return or use the restroom PLEASE use the hand sanitizer once 
again 

 
 PLEASE use a tissue to cover coughs and sneezes or cover your mouth and 
nose with your arm 

 
 PLEASE INFORM US IF YOU OR ANY FAMILY MEMBERS ARE 
EXPERIENCING A FEVER, COUGH, OR DIFFICULTY BREATHING - - - 
STAY HOME IF YOU ARE SICK 

 
 PLEASE inform us if you have traveled outside of Lincoln or your hometown 
within the last 14 days 

 
 PLEASE as best as possible maintain social distancing 

 
 PLEASE understand that while we are happy to see you again, appointments 
will be managed in a proactive and safe manner to keep us all safe  

 
 but PLEASE know that we have SMILES on our faces and HUGS in our 
hearts to be working with you again – We truly thank you for being part of our 
dental family!!! 

 
Sincerely,  
 
Dr. Alley and Staff 
 


